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Well we all find ourselves in very unusual, challenging and unsettling times. We just want to reassure you that despite
school being closed we hope to stay in contact over the coming weeks.

So we hope you’ve all been keeping busy. We
know that PE with Joe Wicks has been very
popular, especially with some of the mums if our
staff is anything to go by! He is on at 9:00 each
morning on YouTube—be warned he makes you
work hard.

Keep active however you can in these tricky
times.

Keep your brains working hard too. Lots of
reading, maths and being creative. Maybe

you’ve got the ingredients to do some baking—
make sure you read the scales carefully and
measure accurately. Can you design a new ‘
outfit? What can you build with your Lego?

We are keeping everyone, near or far, who is unwell or has lost loved ones in our thoughts and prayers.



